
 

 

 

 

 
Churches/Religious Institutions/Places of Worship  

Active Shooter & Safety Symposium 

 
 “What’s going on in our churches and religious institutions?” 

What Would You Do? 

How can we prevent these incidents? 

 

Hosted by the Radnor Township Police Department 
On  

 

Tuesday, April 5, 2022  

Radnorshire Room 

 301 Iven Avenue 

                                                       Wayne, PA 19087 

 6:45PM  
 

The Radnor Township Police Department will be hosting a church/religious institution and community symposium 

addressing “Active Shooter” situations in churches/religious institutions and community meeting places. 

 

The purpose is to raise awareness, help prevent incidents, promote open discussion, and to share possible solutions  

regarding security in our churches/religious institutions. 

 

 

Members of the Radnor Police Department, FBI, & the Delaware County District Attorney’s Office will present the following 

discussion topics: 

 

• Ideology and Methodology of the Active Shooter – Colleyville Synagogue Hostage Review 

• Radnor Police Department Responses to an Active Shooter/Attack Event 

• Discussion of services provided by Radnor Police including CPR Training, Stop the Bleed 

Training, Code Red Notification system, Tabletop Exercises, and free Building Assessments  

• Review of recent attacks on religious institutions 

• Vulnerability Assessment tools and emergency planning 

 

REGISTRATION:         To register, please email Vera DiMaio at vdimaio@radnor.org by 4/1/22  

                                  

This public safety symposium is free to the General Public 

There will be free gun locks distributed by Radnor Police to prevent gun violence 
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